From: David Steinrueck

To: City Clerk
Subject: Vote for a ceasefire in Gaza
Date: Monday, February 26, 2024 11:49:42 AM

Hi - I’'m writing to urge the city council to make it clear that Fort Bragg residents do not
support us sending our tax dollars to supporting an ongoing genocide in Gaza.

Thanks,

David
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